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North Douglas County Fire & EMS

531 S Cedar, PO Box 277

Drain, OR 97435

Phone 541-836-2282
fax 541-836-2292
North Douglas Co. Fire & EMS

                            


 Board of Directors Meeting July 15th, 2024
                                

 531 S. Cedar St. Drain, Or 97435 6:00 PM
The monthly meeting of the North Douglas County Fire & EMS Board of Directors was called to order by Bryce Wertz with Richard Barrone, Rhonda Sheets, Amelia Grabinski and James Rogers present.
A motion was made by James and seconded by Richard to consent agenda which included minutes from June’s meeting, treasurer report and payment of the bills.  The motion passed unanimously. 
Chiefs Report: Sheryl Barrone  went over the activity report while Chief was printing some papers. Chief Burke informed the Board that he is in the process of updating the employee manual and hopes to submit it for approval at the august meeting.    
Old Business: 
Waiting on a hearing date for the next Scotts Valley trial.
The public meeting policy was tabled until the next meeting.

New Business:  A motion was made by Bryce and Seconded by Richard to move on with the Rice hill project now that we have the estimates in.  
Chief Burke talked a little bit about potentially teaming up with the CERT team.

An executive session under ORS192.660(2)(g) was held and those minutes are held elsewhere.  Following executive session Chief Burke brought Mike Grimes and Ben Simons back into the meeting, there was no other public present.  

Bryce made the motion that the District waive attorney client privilege in relation to the documents discussed in executive session to assist with the pending litigation, without waiving any other privilege, and direct legal counsel to send these documents to defense counsel in response to a request for production of documents. The motion was seconded by Richard and unanimously approved.

Good of The Order: We have a tender and a brush rig on a conflag with 4 personnel and 5th Tuesday will be held July 30th. 
The motion to adjourn was made by Richard, seconded by James, and unanimously approved.
Meeting adjourned at 7:05
Minutes submitted by Sheryl Barrone
